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        Date:  20/12/2016
                                     

                                                                                    

NOTICE 
 

Inter-Collegiate Tournament of Volleyball (Men) and Kho-Kho                                 

(Men and Women) for the year 2016-2017 to be organised by                          

Department of Sports, University of Calcutta is going to be held shortly. 

 

Only regular and bonafide students of our Affiliated Colleges who want to 

participate in the above mentioned tournaments are requested to submit their 

Eligibility Proforma along with Original documents and photocopies at the 

Department of Sports, University of Calcutta, College Street Campus on or before 

December 30, 2016 within C.U. working days only. 

The Department of Sports, University of Calcutta will not accept any document 

after the above mentioned date (December 30, 2016). 

 

Pema Lama 
In-Charge of Sports 
University of Calcutta 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


